From: Olive O'Shea [mailto:olive.oshea@kerrycoco.ie] 
Sent: 24 February 2012 15:04
To:
Subject: Resolution Adopted by Kerry County Council - February 2012

A Chairde,

I have been requested by the members of Kerry County Council to forward the following resolution to you that was adopted by the members at the February Full Council Meeting held on Monday, 20th February, 2012.

“That we the Members of Kerry County Council call on the Minister for Social Protection not to make any cuts on Community Employment Schemes in County Kerry and to reverse cuts already made.”

Kind regards

Olive O'Shea,

Corporate Affairs,

Kerry County Council

Tel: 066 7183924

www.kerrycoco.ie

 Please consider the Environment before printing this email.
